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Recap of 2023 Activities 
 

• Held virtual Section Council Meetings on the following dates: January 13, February 10, March 10, April 14, 

May 12, June 9, July 14, August 11, September 8, October 13, and November 10 

• Attended, or participated virtually in, the Chapter Board and Executive Committee meetings 

• Held a Walk-Audit Event through the United Way on August 10th at Fountain Park in Allentown 

• Hosted a Section Holiday Party to provide section updates and network with other planners 

 

• 2023 Election 

o An electronic ballot was distributed by the Chapter Administrator with December 15th being the 

deadline to vote. 

o Sent an email to Section members sharing information about serving on Section Council and 

directing them to contact the Chair if interested in being a candidate. 

o Elected Craig Beavers as Chair and Rick Roseberry as Treasurer/Secretary 

o The Section Council appointed Samantha McLean as Vice-Chair, Charlie Schmehl as Member-at-

Large, and Molly Wood as Member-at-Large 

 

 


